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We have had a fun filled week with wearing bright and 

odd socks on Tuesday for anti bullying week and using 

our story of the week to talk about what being a good 

friend looks like.  From the story, we made our own 

paper dolls, Ticky and Tacky, Jackie the Backie and 

Jim with two noses and Jo with the bow on the art 

table and used our scissor skills to make clothes for 

them.  

Something Special 
 

On Monday we made our own poppy for Remembrance 

Day. We got to choose if we wanted to make a red one 

to remember the soldiers or a purple one to remember 

the animals who served and continue to serve. 

 
We made a poppy at snack time from a digestive 

biscuit, icing, poppy seeds and cucumber for the green 

leaf. 

 
In the afternoon a parent very kindly came in to show 

us her services uniform.  We looked at the four golden 

buttons, noticed that they had wings on just like her 

hat and on her jacket and that she was wearing both a 

red poppy and also a blue ‘bleuet’ (like a cornflower) as 

this is what people in France wear as a symbol of 

remembrance.  

 
 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Paper Dolls 
 

Song: Miss Polly    
 
 

Rhyme:  12345 look, some autumn leaves 

up high. 

Children’s hats, gloves and scarves can be stored 

under their pegs in the boxes with their photos 

on. Please ensure all winter clothing is named. 

Please leave the cubbies on top of the children’s 

pegs empty for letters, invoices etc.  Many 

thanks. 

Children MUST have wellies and a warm coat at 

Brambles please as we do go out every session. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

December 6th 

Non Uniform Day (Brambles wear Christmas jumpers) PTA 

Christmas Fair 

December 13th  

(Note amended date from summer handout) 
Brambles Assembly 11.00am-12.30pm 

Christmas jumpers or outfits  
(no super hero outfits or onesies please) 

December 18th  

Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


